Alice I. Ferguson Early Childhood Center

24678 Merriman Road New Boston, Michigan 48164 (734) 984-1330 phone



Christine M. Sagert, Principal Denise Newburn, Secretary (734) 984-1331 fax

November 17, 2023

Dear Ferguson Families,

Our students and teachers are excitedly planning for the holiday season and one part of our holiday preparation is our Holiday Concert.

All our classes have prepared the same songs to perform in a brief (approx. 5 minute) concert experience. We will be presenting this concert in our gymnasium and will record the performances and send a link to families. There will be enough seating for each student to have 3 guests. Additional guests beyond 3 will need to use the cafeteria tables/standing room behind the folding chairs.

All concerts will take place on Wednesday, December 20. We invite our students to dress in holiday wear that day.

Concert times are:

9:15AM – Mrs. Gray's Class/Ms. Flood's Class/Mrs. Miller's Class 10AM – Mrs. Salinas' Class/Ms. Hinojosa's Class/Mrs. Kuhn's Class 10:45AM – Mrs. Waid's Class/Mr. Beaven's Class/Mrs. Radabaugh's Class

Attendee Parking: Please use the parking lot between Renton Junior High and Huron High School and walk outdoors along the back of the building to our gym doors (across from Sunnyside). Guests should not use the front school doors.

BE ON TIME!

Our gym doors will open when audiences are invited in (the audience will be waiting outside the building until then) and be closed and locked during the show so our students are able to concentrate and showcase their talents without interruption. - NO LATE ENTRY.

Warmly, Christine M. Sagert, Principal Alice I. Ferguson Early Childhood Center